
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
 

Regular Meeting of the Design Review Board 
 

November 14, 2019 
 

 

TO:  Chairperson Adam Chavez 

  Vice-Chair Cynthia Ripley 

Board Member Lina Villenas 

Board Member Patricia Brown 

     

Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the Design Review Board 

scheduled for Thursday, November 14, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. is cancelled. The next 

special meeting will be held on Wednesday, November 20, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

The public hearing for the Northern Waterfront project (PD19-0008) scheduled for 

Wednesday, November 20, 2019 is being continued to a date uncertain. A new 

public notice will be provided. 

 

Further information may be obtained from the Planning Division, 555 Santa Clara 

Street – 2nd Floor, Vallejo, California, (707) 648-4326. 

 

 

Adam Chavez    Michelle Hightower 

Chairman     Secretary to Board 

 

 

 
I hereby certify that I caused a true copy of the above notice to be delivered to each of the Board Members of the 

Vallejo Beautification and Design Review Board at least 24 hours before the time set for the meeting. 

 

       

 

             

      Michelle Hightower 

      Secretary to Board 


